
 

June 3, 2022 
 
To: Our Valued Customers 
 
Re: Metal Valves Price Increase  
 
Effective Friday, July 1, 2022, NIBCO will issue a price increase for NIBCO 
valves, actuators & controls, and all Webstone® products.  See price sheets 
listed below for associated percentage changes. 
   
Please download and review the new list price sheets for specific price 
changes. Current multipliers will remain in effect.  
 
The increases will affect the following price sheets: 

Actuators and Controls ACT-0122 6.0% 
Commercial & Industrial Butterfly Valves BFV-0122 6.0% 
Bronze & Iron Valves BIDV-0122 6.0% 
FLO-BOSS® Balancing Valves BVPL-0122 6.0% 
Commercial & Industrial Bronze Ball Valves CBV-0122 6.0% 
Fire Protection Valves FPP-0122 6.0% 
High Performance Butterfly Valves HPBFV-0122 6.0% 
Industrial Carbon & Stainless Ball Valves INDBV-0122 6.0% 
Irrigation Valves  IRR-0122 6.0% 
Lead Free Valves LF-VLV-0122 6.0% 
Parts PARTS-0122 6.0% 
NIBCO® Press System Valves PRESS-VLV-0122 6.0% 
Sure Seal® SSEAL-0122 6.0% 
Bronze & Iron Strainers STR-0122 6.0% 
Specialty Valve Products SVP-0122 6.0% 
Webstone® Products WBSV-0122 6.0% (Avg.) 

 
The new list price sheets will be available Friday, June 17, 2022, via the NIBCO 
and Webstone websites at www.nibco.com, www.webstonevalves.com and 
www.nibcopartner.com. You will have options to download and/or print 
copies of the price sheets in MS Excel and PDF formats. 
 
For Webstone products, we will accept pre-increase orders of no more than 
1/12th (1 month) of your annual purchases of any SKU subject to this increase. 
Pre-increase orders must be placed with our office by close of business on 
Thursday, June 30, 2022. 
 
If you have questions, please contact your NIBCO sales or customer service 
representative. Thank you for your continued support of NIBCO products. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
NIBCO INC. 

http://www.nibco.com/
http://www.webstonevalves.com/
http://www.nibcopartner.com/

